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I am in favor of the Fire Hall lift station and Sewer System improvements for the City of Kotzebue.
The lift station at the Fire Hall has been malfunctioning for some time now causing a health and
safety issue at the facility charged with public safety. Other elements of our sewer system also need
to be upgraded for increased capacity. Again, large amounts of time and money are needed annually
to repair and maintain these failing systems. Funding these projects would help the City serve the
Fire Department and its citizens better by making better use of the revenue we collect each year.


